
Project Update: March 2024 
 
Here is a summary of our activities since the last update on the 19 December 2023. 

• We continued our dive surveys during January and February 2024, which is our 
summer here in Chile.  

• A technical report was sent to The Nature Conservancy on the 15 March 2024, 
summarising our summer dive trips. 

• The paper, Gartenstein et al. (2024) Limited effects of management and 
ecological subsidies on the size spectra of kelp forest fish communities, has been 
accepted in the journal of MEPS (Marine Ecology Progress Series), and will be published 
on Thursday, 21 March 2024. 

• We will continue our dive surveys into summer/autumn 2024.  

 


